
From: Dricks, Victor
To: sakerson14@gmail.com
Subject: Webinar
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 12:43:36 PM

Dear Ms. Akerson:

Thanks for your inquiry. The NRC has no oversight for how these funds are being distributed. You
should contact Southern California Edison for information regarding this.

Victor Dricks
Senior Public Affairs Officer
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission / Region IV
1600 E. Lamar Blvd.
Arlington, Texas 76011
(817) 200-1128

From: Sarah Akerson <sakerson14@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 4:17 PM
To: R4_GoToMeeting Resource <R4_GoToMeeting.Resource@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] Webinar

Since SONGS is storing the fuel that the DOE is not accepting, and, as a result SCE is receiving
settlement money, from the DOE, as a result of the DOE breaching its contract, and, since the
Committee stated in the webinar that it does not have a backup plan, should one of the canister
leak, since the NRC is not concerned about the integrity of the canisters, is the settlement money
being awarded to SCE going back into the decommissioning trust for, or back to ratepayers? If the
later, where is the line item for refund in a ratepayers utility bill. 

Thank you, 
Sarah Akerson

ML19165A110
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